Orangeburg Prep's Covid Protocol For
B-Team, JV, and Varsity Basketball Games

Masks will be required upon entry and social distancing is strongly encouraged.

Our guidelines are consistent with state regulations, school policies, and guidelines from the SCISA office. Orangeburg
Prep's players' parents, grandparents, and siblings are the only spectators who are allowed to attend the home

basketball games. OPS students who are not a sibling of a player are not allowed to attend. Coaches (both visitors and
home) and visiting players are allowed two spectators each. Everyone will be checked in at the admission table.
Admission for basketball games is $8.00 for adults and $4.00 for students. Please try to bring the exact change if possible.

EANS

* Fans should enter through the gym lobby and exit through the side metal doors.

* Hand sanitizer will be available at the entrance.

* Face mask or covering should be worn when entering, exiting, or moving around the gym.

* Visiting fans must stay on the visiting side of the gym unless going to the restrooms or concessions.

* Two rows behind the benches and scorers table will be marked off. Please do not sit in those areas. We ask each
family to distance from other families.

* No run out tunnels will be allowed.

* Fans are asked to leave the facility as soon as the game is over.

* Children will not be allowed to play games in the lobby, canteen, or outside.

TEAMS AND BENCHES

» Team benches will be distanced as much as possible to observe social distancing.

* Players will be introduced before the game without shaking hands with officials or opposing team.
* No post game shaking of hands.

» Coaches and players will be allowed to remove their mask once they get to the team bench area before the start of
the game.

* Players must have their own water bottle, towel, and face mask.

* Cups may be used.

* After each game, each bench will be wiped down along with scorers table.

» Visiting teams should do a temperature check and screening before loading the bus to leave for the game.
+ All teams should come dressed for their game and not expect to have access to locker rooms.

* OPS cheerleaders will only be allowed to perform at halftime during designated game days.

» Each team must provide their own balls to use for warmup.

» Temperatures will be taken at the gate.
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